
Town of Armenia 

Planning Commission 

Meeting  

 

The Town of Armenia Planning Commission will meet at 4:30 PM on Wednesday, 

September 10, 2025, at the Town Hall, W5310 County Rd. G, Necedah, WI. 

 

Oakdale Electric Cooperative has requested installation of a new electric substation to be located 

at the corner of CR G and Townline Rd.  It is a one acre portion of Parcel 290020730.2.   

 

The Commission's approval of this request will require a subsequent review by and Town Board 

approval because it requires a change in our existing ordinances.  This will be a two-part meeting 

of the Planning Committee.  The first part from 4:30-5:00 PM on September 10, 2025.  This will 

be a chance for the Armenia residents to share their opinions on the proposal.  Following the 

open session, at 5:00 PM, the Planning Commission will act upon the Oakdale request and 

prepare a report for the Town Board meeting that starts at 6:00 PM.  

 


